
VILLAGE OF GREENWOOD LAKE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Village Board of the 
Village of Greenwood Lake, Orange County, New York, on August 21, 2024 at 6 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as can be heard, in the court house located at 47 Waterstone Road to consider 
AUTHORIZE REVISIONS TO THE VILLAGE’S STORMWATER MANAGEMENT CODE – 
CHAPTER 96. 

For any person unable to participate at the time of the Public Hearing, email comments may be 
submitted in advance to the Village Clerk, Katheleen Holder at vcmgwl@yahoo.com. 

Said revisions will be made available for review in the Village Clerk’s office, 18 Church Street, 
Greenwood Lake, New York and may be examined by any interested party from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday in advance of the meeting on or before August 20, 2024. 
 
By Order of the Village Board dated July 17, 2024. 
 
Katheleen Holder – Village Clerk 
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